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31st May 2016 
 
 
Executive Officer 
Medical 
AHPRA 
GPO Box 9958 
Melbourne VIC 3001 
 
 
By email:  medboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Draft revised registration standard for specialist registration 
 
The Royal Australian and New Zealand College of Radiologists (RANZCR) thanks the Medical 
Board of Australia (MBA) for the opportunity to comment on the draft revised registration 
standard for specialist registration. 
 
The documentation has been reviewed and I can advise that RANZCR does not wish to suggest 
any amendments to the proposed changes. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Natalia Vukolova 
Chief Executive Officer 
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